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Armed Robbery Suspects On the Run
(KAIR)--A robbery at a Jefferson County convenience store leads to the search
for suspects.

Two men are wanted in connection with the early Monday morning robbery of
the Casey's General Store, in Perry.

Jefferson County Sheriff Jeff Herrig tells MSC News the suspects used an
unknown weapon in the hold-up of the store, initially escaping, with money in
hand, behind the wheel of a stolen vehicle. “The vehicle we did recover that they
used during the robbery appears to be stolen out of Kansas City,” Herrig said.
“There was money on the floorboard of the car, so they left without taking the
money.”

Herrig says the search for the two suspects is continuing. “Believed to be white.
One's tall or heavyset...the other one's kinda small and thin.”

Investigators plan to search the stolen vehicle in the attempt to learn more about
the suspects.

Anyone with information about the case should contact the Jefferson County
Sheriff's Office.
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